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Term 3 – Week 10 – 2019 
 
 

   Message from the Principal 
 
 

Dear members of the Bardia Public School community, 
 
Term 3 interim reports will be sent home on Thursday. 
These reports are designed to give parents a general 
overview of how students are progressing academically and 
socially. If you have a concern regarding your child’s 
progress you are welcome to make an appointment, at a 
mutually convenient time, with your child’s teacher next 
term. 
 
Traffic situation – Traffic around the school each afternoon 
is very busy. Please do not make the situation worse by not 
following the traffic rules and regulations and placing not 
only your own children but other children at risk. Drivers 
should not double (or triple) park at the Kiss and Ride zone 
and call children between cars to reach your car. Parents 
doing this are stopping the flow of traffic on Arthur Allen 
Drive and placing children at a higher risk of being hit by a 
car. Do not make a U-turn from the Kiss and Ride to head 
back to Macdonald Road. Cars should continue along 
Arthur Allen Drive until you can legally make a right hand 
turn which will bring you back down onto Bardia Avenue. 
Police and council have been notified of the traffic situation 
and drivers doing the wrong thing can expect to be fined! 
Please keep every child safe around our school each 
morning and afternoon. 
 
Kindergarten Orientation – Our Kinder Orientation 
program will begin in November. Invitations have been sent 
out to all families who have enrolled for next year. If you 
have a child starting Kindergarten in 2020 and have not yet 
seen the office to start the enrolment process, please do so 
as soon as possible. 
 
Public Speaking and Debating – Congratulations to all 
students who have taken part in the public speaking 
competition this term. We have 4 students competing at a 
district level at Greenway Park PS today and our 
undefeated debating team will have their next debate at 
school tomorrow morning. Good luck to all students! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
September 
 
Thursday 26th:  Stage 2 Excursion 
Thursday 26th:  Interim Reports go home 
Friday 27th:  Last day of Term 3 
 
October 
 
Monday 14th:  First day for students 
Monday 14th:  Jump rope for heart 
 
 
Please remember that you MUST be here at 3.00pm 
each afternoon to collect your child. There is no 
afternoon supervision provided. If you are going to be 
late regularly you should enrol your child in after-school 
care.  Camp Australia is the licensor on school premises.  
If there is an emergency and you will be unavoidably 
late, please ring the school before 2.30pm and inform 
the office staff.  
 
Please note that children have been arriving at school 
long before 8.30am. Supervision is only provided from 
8.30am. 
 
 Did you know that if a child is absent from school 
an average of 14 days per year from Kindergarten to 
Year 12 this equates to them missing a whole year 
of education? 
If you really want your child to have a good future 

make sure they come to school every 
day! And on time! 
 
As we come to the end of another term, we wish all 
our students and their families a happy and safe 
holiday. Term 4 commences on Monday 14th 
October for all teachers and students. 
 
Miss Lewis 
Acting Principal 
 
 Disclaimer:   

Bardia Public School does not endorse any product or services advertised in this newsletter. 
 



Executive Teachers at Bardia Public School 29th August to 8th November 
 
Acting Principal - Miss Lewis 
Assistant Principal Special Education – Miss Hayman 
Assistant Principal Infants (Kindergarten to Year 2) – Mrs Duffy (Monday to Thursday) 
Acting Assistant Principal Infants (Kindergarten to Year 2) – Mrs Parker (Friday) 
Acting Assistant Principal Implementation – Mr Hanus-Smith 
Acting Assistant Principal Support – Mrs McCabe 
Acting Assistant Principal Primary (Year 3 to Year 6) Miss Morgan (Monday & Tuesday) 
Acting Assistant Principal Primary (Year 3 to Year 6) Mrs Levi (Wednesday to Friday) 
 
Effective Weeks 1 to 4, Term 4. 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
We need your help! Because our school is growing so quickly it is becoming very difficult when planning and 
allocating resources. It would help tremendously if you could let the school know: Do you have a child starting 
kindergarten in 2020? 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 
 

 

  

We are in desperate need of parents to volunteer to help 
with embroidery.   
We had some amazing embroiderers but they have gone 
back to work or have had a baby etc.   If you have an hour 
or two to spare please come and see the staff at the front 
office. 
 
 
 

NO EXPERIENCE REQUIRED - WE CAN 
SHOW YOU 

VERY SIMPLE - MACHINE DOES IT ALL 



Library News 
 
Wow! Where did the term go?! During this week the students will be helping 
the teachers return their class libraries and choosing new books for Term 4. It is 
at this time that many of the lost books are found.  
 
Also students will not be personal borrowing as it is school holidays and often 
the children will be going away. We make an exception for children whose 
parents specifically want their child to borrow for the school holidays. Please 
contact us through email or the office and we will arrange borrowing for them. 
 
Overdue notices will be sent out later this week after class libraries return to give students an opportunity to 
locate books during the holidays. If you are having trouble locating a book please contact us and we will check 
the library again. 
 
Book Fair 
 
Unfortunately we had many problems with book fair this year. If you have not received your order please 
contact us ASAP. We have made the decision to go with another company in 2020. 
 
Parent Helpers 
 
Thank you to my parent helpers this term. You continue to make our lives and our library run 
smoothly. If you wish to join our team please contact me and we can make an arrangement for 
you. 
Enjoy your holidays. 
 
 
Mrs Gabriela De Horta & Mrs Kathy Wyber 
Teacher Librarians  
 
 

 
 
 
  

 



 

 

 

  

 
 
Don’t forget to bring your hat 
and jacket purchases to the 
office for embroidery with your 
child’s unique initials.  We retain 
a register of all records so we can 
return any lost items to the 
students. 

 

Tissues              
URGENT! We have run out! 
 
It would be appreciated if families would pop a box of 
tissues into their shopping trolley next time you are 
shopping to build up our supply.  Boxes can be sent to 
the office. 
 
Thank you in anticipation.  
 
Office staff.  
 

          
 
 
For every deposit made at school, no matter how big or 
small, students will receive a cool Dollarmites token. 
Once students have individually collected 10 tokens they 
can redeem them for a school banking reward item in 
recognition of their continued savings behaviour.  
Remember our school earns 5% commission on every 
deposit made (to a maximum of $10 per individual 
deposit). Thank you for supporting the School Banking 
program at Bardia Public School. 
 

School Banking 
 

Wednesday is school banking day and 
students should bring in their weekly 
deposit to the front office before 9:00 a.m. 

UNIFORM INFORMATION 

FROM THE OFFICE 

 

       LOST  
PROPERTY 

 
 
We have a quite a number of uniform items in lost 
property with no names.  If your child has lost 
clothing that does not have their name on it but you 
feel you would recognise it, please go through the lost 
property (located in the blue crate under the COLA).   
 

Do you have any uniform clothing that you 
don’t use anymore? 
We would greatly appreciate it if you would 
kindly donate them to the school as our 
spare clothing pool is getting low. Please 
drop off to the front office. 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hi everyone I have some exciting news! 
 

Last term a lot of students requested sushi and tacos to go on the menu so I have 
decided to have TACO TUESDAY and SUSHI WEDNESDAY every week 

starting from week 7. Because these are new special menu items I kindly ask for 
these to be pre-ordered no later than the day before at the canteen so it gives 

Jade and I time to prepare. 
 

Here are the pricelists: 
 

TACO TUESDAY 
2 x Beef, Cheese and Salad Tacos $6.00 

2 x Chicken, Cheese and Salad Tacos $6.50 
2 x Vegetarian Chickpea and Salad Tacos $5.50 

 
SUSHI WEDNESDAY 

1 x Teriyaki Chicken and Cucumber Sushi Roll $3.80 
1 x Tuna, Cucumber and Lettuce Sushi Roll $3.80 

1 x Vegetarian Salad Sushi Roll $3.50 
1 x Crumbed Chicken, Carrot, Mayo and Lettuce Sushi Roll $3.80 

(Soy sauce is included with every sushi roll) 
 

I hope this satisfies some hungry little tummies! 
 

Lots of love Brooke xxx 
 
 
  



  



 
 
   

 



 
 

Macdonald Road
Bardia, NSW, 2565  Phone : 9605 2459
Email : bardia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website : www.bardia-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

Proudly supplied by :
SKOOL UNIFORMS PTY LTD
Shop 45A Oxford Road, Ingleburn, 2565
Phone : 9829-1027  
Email : skooluniforms168@gmail.com 

Prices effective 1/1/2019 inclusive of GST. 
GIRLS UNIFORM SIZES PRICE

Dress 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $62.00
Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $29.00
Jazz Pants 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $26.00
Skort 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $24.00
Navy Tights 4 to 6, 6 to 8, 8 to 10, 10 to 12, Ladies 2 to 8 $10.00

BOYS UNIFORM
Polo Shirt with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $29.00
Microfibre Shorts 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $20.00
UNISEX UNIFORM
Polar Fleecy Jumper with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $34.50
Bomber Jacket with Logo 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $44.00
Fleecy T/Pants with Cuffs 5, 6, 8, 10, 12, 14 and 16 $23.00
Bucket Hat with Logo S (55cm)/M (57cm)/L (59cm) $14.50
Sport Socks S (9 to 2)/M (2 to 7)/L (7 to 12) $10.50
White Socks 9 to 12, 13 to 3, 2 to 8 $3.80
PAYMENT BY CASH, EFTPOS, CREDIT CARD (VISA / MASTERCARD) AND INTERNET (EFT) AVAILABLE.
Account name : Skool Uniforms BSB : 062185         Account number : 498172378 
Reference is BPS plus childs name and surname. V2

BARDIA PUBLIC SCHOOL - UNIFORM PRICE LIST.

Available from the school (Mondays 8.30 - 9.30am) and at our retail shop in Ingleburn. 
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